
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: December 2, 2019 

 

Re: Action Item 

       December 18, 2019 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve Wilmington University School Counseling graduate student, 

Tajuddin Abdullah, for a student internship from January 13-May 2, 2020 with Dave Davenport 

at the Intermediate School. The student is enrolled in the Master of School Counseling program 

and is required to spend 300 internship hours. 
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